
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 
May 9, 2017 

 
Opening prayer was given by Lisa Fouts. 
 
Chris Countryman thanked the caterers, The Moville Woman’s Club. 
Woodbury Central Senior Boys introduced themselves and their future plans.  
 
Old Business:  
•Jeannie Krueger gave the Treasurer’s Report: Balance on hand before the meals 
were paid was $8,708.47. 
•Minutes of the last meeting are available at www.visitmoville.com or by seeing Lisa 
Fouts. 
•School News: Superintendent Doug Glackin announced Community Service Day 
was moved to Monday due to weather. The Chamber recognized Kelsey Smith as the 
Student of the Month. 
•City News: Jim Fisher reported that work is proceeding on the sign and fire bell at 
the Fire Station. Haskell Pool is being filled. City crew is photographing areas that 
need clean up. Moville Town Rummage will be  May 12-13. 
•MCDAI: Membership drive is underway. Work has been done on the grocery store 
and the house on 4th street is for sale.  
•Easter Egg Hunt:  Pam Clark reported that the Easter Egg Hunt was successful and 
well attended.  
•Moville Woman’s Club Scholarships: Pam invited the seniors to apply for a low 
interest loan (3%) from the Woman’s Club or a scholarship (for graduates with a 
member in Woman’s Club). 
 
New Business: 
•WC Graduation is May 21st. 
•Chamber Golf Tournament is Friday, June 9. 
•Moville Days: June 9 & 10. Activities need volunteers – contact Jodi at City Hall. Stee 
Maxwell made a motion to give $1000 to pay for the Moville Days band – Kelsey K. 
Jim Harder - 2nd. 
 
Guest Speaker: Kurt Sparks 
 
Next meeting is September 11, 2017. 
Meeting attendance: 52 

http://www.visitmoville.com/

